
PETOSKEY MIDDLE  SCHOOL
Monday 
10/21/24

Daily Announcements

Weekly Focus Topic:  Northmen
DRIVE

MONDAY

TUESDAY

WEDNESDAY

THURSDAY

FRIDAY

Lunch: WG Waffles
w/ syrup 

Lunch: WG Boneless
Chicken Wings

Lunch: WG Pasta w/
Beef Spaghetti Sauce

Lunch: Chicken Fajitas 

Lunch: Philly
Cheese Steak

ROLL THE DICE CLUB
THERE WILL BE NO ROLL THE DICE CLUB THIS TUESDAY OCTOBER 15  FROM

3:30-4:30. WE WILL MEET THE FOLLOWING TUESDAY OCTOBER 22. 

YOUTH IN GOVERNMENT
YOUTH IN GOVERNMENT MEETING THIS THURSDAY!  OUR BILLS ARE DUE---
SO BE PRESENT AND READY WITH YOUR IDEA AND EVEN YOUR DRAFT AND

WE WILL GET THEM SUBMITTED.



COLORING CONTEST
TODAY IS THE DAY ALL COLORING CONTEST SHEETS ARE DUE! JUDGING

WILL TAKE PLACE TOMORROW. GOOD LUCK TO ALL!

KINDNESS CREW: 
OUR NEXT MEETING WILL BE WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 23RD, FROM 3:20- 4:15

IN MRS. WAGNER'S ROOM (127). WE WILL BE CREATING DOOR
DECORATIONS AND DISCUSSING OUR UPCOMING HALLOWEEN EVENTS.
PLEASE CHECK YOUR EMAIL FOR MORE INFORMATION- IF YOU DID NOT

RECEIVE AN EMAIL FROM MRS. WAGNER, PLEASE SEND ME A MESSAGE AND
I'LL GET BACK TO YOU WITH MORE INFORMATION. 

ATTENTION ALL EIGHTH GRADE
CROSS COUNTRY RUNNERS! 

THE HIGH SCHOOL CROSS COUNTRY TEAM WOULD LIKE TO INVITE YOU TO
JOIN THEIR TEAM FOR A PRACTICE NEXT WEEK WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 23
FROM 3:30-4:30PM.  PLEASE MEET AT THE STADIUM ENTRANCE GATES.  WE
HOPE YOU WILL BE ABLE TO JOIN IN FOR OUR SHORT INTERVAL PRACTICE

AND HAVE A CHANCE TO MEET YOUR FUTURE TEAMMATES! 

(PMS Help for Young Anglers; Strategies &
Hints for Fishing). Our next meeting will be

after school on Wednesday, Nov. 20th from
3:15 to 4:15 in room 128 (across from the 7th
restrooms).  We will meet some of the PHS

Northmen Anglers Club members and have a
Q&A session on bass fishing strategies.
Contact Mr. Swidorski if you have any

questions.  See you then.



Second Marking Period Elective
Changes - 8th grade only

If you would like to request a change to your second marking period elective(s)
you can do so through the google form that has been sent to your email.  You

can also access the form through this link.  The counselors work on the
requests in the order they are received and will respond to you via email telling
you whether or not they were able to change your schedule.  The form will be
open for you to request an elective change until the end of lunch on Monday,

October 28th.

Please keep in mind: 
-You cannot add or drop Ac Lab without parent and teacher permission.

-You cannot repeat an elective you have already taken this year.  
- You will not be able to request or make a change to your schedule once the

new marking period begins.

See Mrs. Kelley if you have any questions.

ATTENTION ALL HOMEROOMS! 
THE HALLOWEEN DOOR DECORATION CONTEST IS NOW BEGINNING!

PLEASE JOIN US BY MAKING THE OUTSIDE OF YOUR DOOR EXTRA SPOOKY!
JUDGING WILL TAKE PLACE ON HALLOWEEN DAY, THURSDAY OCTOBER

31ST! THERE WILL BE ONE HOMEROOM THAT WINS IN EACH GRADE LEVEL.
THE WINNING HOMEROOM STUDENTS WILL EACH RECEIVE A FULL SIZE

CANDY BAR! 



ATTENTION MIDDLE SCHOOL GIRLS
 CHARLEVOIX ZONTA CLUB IS OFFERING "SIGHTS ON SUCCESS," A DAY OF

FUN AND SELF-ESTEEM BUILDING ACTIVITIES AT CAMP DAGGETT
ADVENTURE CENTER ON SATURDAY, NOVEMBER 2ND FROM 9AM - 3PM.  THE

EVENT IS AT NO COST AND WATER, SNACKS, AND A CINCH BAG OF
GOODIES PROVIDED, BUT GIRLS WILL NEED TO BE DROPPED OFF AND

PICKED UP, AS WELL AS BRING THEIR OWN LUNCH.  THIS EVENT IS OPEN TO
ALL AREA MIDDLE SCHOOL GIRLS--MORE INFORMATION AND FORMS

AVAILABLE IN THE FRONT OFFICE. 

OTTAWA ELEMENTARY
VOLUNTEERS NEEDED

OTTAWA ELEMENTARY IS LOOKING FOR PMS STUDENTS TO VOLUNTEER AT
THEIR HARVEST FESTIVAL. IT WILL BE FRIDAY, OCTOBER 25TH FROM 5-7.

YOU CAN SIGN UP FOR A SLOT FROM 5-6 OR 6-7 TO HELP WITH FACE
PAINTING, GAMES, CRAFTS OR PUMPKIN DECORATING. PLEASE CONTACT
HEATHER BOENING FOR MORE INFORMATION OR TO SIGN UP.  HER EMAIL

IS HKAHGEE@GMAIL.COM




